
Dear Sirs 
  
On behalf of our members and Industry stakeholders we urgently request that the no 
increases be introduced for either TNPA or TPT. 
  

The export industry cannot accept annual increases as already South Africa’s landside costs 
are exorbitant and not market related globally. 

  
Industry is losing business because of this, the freight rates are competitive, the rate of 

exchange is in the exporters favour, and yet when adding in the landside, we lose out! 
  

Our fuel costs are already above par, even though oil prices have decreased, our local fuel 
just continues on an upward trajectory! 

  
The manufacturing/export industry creates jobs and in the critical state of our country’s 

development, this is what we need. 
  
Transnet can absorb this for the sake of our country – I am sure!! 
  
Let’s prove that we Care!!! 
  
Thank you  
  
  
Regards 
  
  

Terry Gale 
  

Chairman 
Exporters Club Western Cape 
terry@exportersclubwc.co.za 
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